Graham, Joseph R - DNR

From: Graham, Joseph R - DNR

Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 7:56 AM

To: Groy, Jeff

Cc: Todd Renville; Biglow, Crague (MPCA); Leick, Brad (MPCA); Cieniawski, Scott; Saari, Christopher A -
DNR; Fassbender, Judy L - DNR

Subject: Munger Landing Contamination, DNR BRRTS Activity #02-16-580678

Attachments: 20210324_2_MungerlLandingViacomCBS_RP_Ltr.pdf

Dear Mr. Groy,

Please find the attached letter that was mentioned during the March 9, 2021 call on the Munger Landing contaminated
sediment site with the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency and the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency’s Great Lakes
National Program Office.

Let me know if you have any questions or if you would like to have a call with DNR to walk through the letter.

Thank you,

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Joe Graham

Contaminated Sediment Expert — Remediation and Redevelopment
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

810 W. Maple Street, Spooner, WI 54801

Cell Phone: (715) 292-4925

joseph.graham@wisconsin.gov




